
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark Your Calendars & Sign Up Early! 

Don't miss out on our annual August event, happening on 
Sunday, August 25, 2024, at Lacy Park in San Marino. This year, 

the organizers have again included a Morgan class, and we 
encourage you to sign up as soon as possible to secure your 

spot! Avoid the last-minute rush—register now at: 
https://sanmarinomotorclassic.com/events 

This fantastic event not only supports several great causes but 
also offers a wonderful opportunity to showcase your car and 
enjoy the beautiful venue. Feel free to bring your pets along to 

join in the fun! 
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